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Q1 Please can I have details of and copies of any written correspondence between the trust 

and the charities Stonewall and/or Mermaids, dated since 1st July 2022, with regards to 
the trust’s role in the establishment of the new NHS Children and Young People's 
Gender Service. 

  
A1 The Trust has had no contact with the charities Stonewall and/or Mermaids, since 1st 

July 2022, with regards to the Trust’s role in the establishment of the new NHS Children 
and Young People's Gender Service. 

  
Q2 Please include consultation responses, meeting minutes, and other written 

correspondence with trust staff or board members. 
  
A2 As above. 

 


